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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF PANAMA

REQUESTING INCLUSION OF THE ITEM CONCERNING JUDICIAL FACILITATORS

IN THE ORDER OF BUSINESS OF THE FIRST MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL TO BE HELD ON SEPTEMBER, 2011

PERMANENT MISSION OF PANAMA

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

WASHINGTON, D.C.
PANA-OAS-4-589

July 27, 2011

Excellency,

[image: image2.wmf]PERMANENT COUNCIL


I have the honor of writing to advise you that the President of the Supreme Court of Justice of the Republic of Panama, Justice Aníbal Salas, will be visiting Washington, D.C., from September 5 to 8, 2011.


Accordingly, the Permanent Mission of Panama is interested in including the item concerning judicial facilitators in the agenda for the first meeting of the Permanent Council in September 2011, which will be the subject of a presentation by the President of the Supreme Court.

Accept, Excellency, renewed assurances of our highest and most distinguished consideration.


IVAN CHANIS BARAHONA


Counselor, Alternate Representative

His Excellency

Ambassador Jorge Skinner-Klee

Chair of the Permanent Council and

Permanent Representative of Guatemala

  to the Organization of American States (OAS)

Washington, D.C.
� EMBED Word.Picture.8  ���








� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �CP26845E01�








_953622076.doc




PERMANENT COUNCIL



